
CAPTAIN’S CATCH UP 

Dates for your diary: 
30th  January - Reception Bus and Train 
1st February  - Year 2 Parent Workshop 
2nd February - NSPCC day  
2nd February- Year 4  Parent Assembly 
5th February - Year 2 Mosque Visit 
6th February - Year 5 Chester Zoo Trip 
22nd February - Year 1 Exotic Zoo 
26th February - Year 5 Mosque Visit 
27th February - Parent Consultations 

February 2, 2024 

In this issue: 
•Spelling competition 
•Dates for your diary 
•Bus and Train Journey 
•YR2 Parent Workshop 
•Online gaming and keeping children    
safe 
•Southwater Drop In 
•Dog reminder 
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SPELLING COMPETITION 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Tuesday 30th January, 4 lucky Year 5 students 
were picked to partake in a Spelling Bee Competition 
at Haberdashers Adams. We had lots of fun spelling 
activities to take part in including The Beehive,       
Anagrams, Speed Spelling, Guess the word and a 
Crossword Race.  We also had a final challenge of  
figuring out different spelling clues to try and escape! 

 

The Reception children  had a  lovely 

morning on Tuesday when they travelled  

on the double decker bus to Welington 

train station, before embarking on the 

train to Telford Town Centre. Thankyou to 

all our fantastic parents for making our 

trip possible and joining us! 

 



Year 2 Parent Workshop 

Thankyou to all of our Year 2 Parents who 
attended our DT Workshop on Thursday. 

We all had lots of fun creating the Tower 

Bridge and ensured that it had a winding 

mechanism.  
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REMINDER 

Just a reminder that Dogs are  NOT permitted to be on 
school premises at any point throughout the school 
day. 

Thankyou for your understanding 

A group of children were  rewarded  to  

afternoon tea with Mrs Passey for their    

excellent effort and behaviour this  week  


